
PUBLIC NOTICE – PRE-PROPOSAL CONFERENCE DATE CHANGE 

Please note that the River Parishes Transit Authority (RPTA) is issuing a date change for the 
non-mandatory virtual pre-proposal conference for the 2024 RFP Oversight of Operating, 
Administrative and Financial Aspects of the Public Transit Service in St. Charles and St. John 
the Baptist Parishes Louisiana. Whereas the date of the virtual pre-proposal conference was 
originally set for Friday, March 29, 2024, we are postponing the conference in observance of 
Good Friday to Friday, April 12, 2024. Details about the time will be available on the RPTA 
website. Interested parties may also contact Stacy Van Sickle at stacy.vansickle@transdev.com 
or (504) 313-0176 in order to receive details for the rescheduled virtual pre-proposal conference.  

This will require a change of dates to the remaining milestone dates within the RFP including: 
deadline for questions; deadline for responses; and deadline for RFP submission. An addendum 
will be published on the River Parishes website, www.rptarolls.org, and in L’Observateur on  
Wednesday, April 3, 2024.  
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